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Driving the future of transport solar.vic.gov.au/zero-emissions-vehicle-subsidy

The Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning (DELWP) is committed to 
protecting your privacy in compliance with the Victorian privacy laws.  

The Personal Information you provide to your car dealer will be given to and used by 
DELWP for the purpose of administering the Zero Emissions Vehicle (ZEV) Subsidy 
program. This includes assessing and verifying your eligibility for the subsidy, gaining 
insights into electricity infrastructure requirements, and demographic reporting on 
take up of ZEVs and the ZEV subsidy.  

Your contact details may be used by DELWP to ask you to participate in surveys 
about your use and charging of ZEVs, solar, battery and electricity use, and other 
related areas. DELWP may also provide you with a subsidy confirmation about 
your participation in the ZEV Subsidy program and other ZEV energy optimisation 
initiatives.  

The personal information you provide may be disclosed to other Government 
departments such as the Department of Transport and associated agencies where 
permitted or required by law.  

You may request access to, or correction of, information we hold about you at any time 
by contacting zevsubsidy@team.solar.vic.gov.au. Not providing this information will 
prevent DELWP from verifying your eligibility for this subsidy.
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